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It's hard to believe that we are already in term 4 and that the 

end of the year is on the horizon. We have had a fantastic 

term 3 with many engaging activities and events for both our 

parents and students! 

 
 

Dear Parents,  
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Our Primary Sports Day was held on the 8th of 

April to celebrate the end of term 3. Students 

were separated into their school houses and 

competed against one another in various 

activities and games! Overall, the winners of the 

sports day were the Red Dragons! 
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International Day celebrations were held on the 

30th of March where all our classrooms were 

transformed into various countries that represent 

our diverse student population. A big thank you to 

all our parents who joined us for our international 

day. It is always fantastic to receive your support for 

our events 
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Our football team played 

against Van Phuc with a final 

score of 2 goals to Van Phuc 

and 1 goal for Ciputra. The 

boys put up a valiant effort and 

played with true grit and 

determination. We congratulate 

Van Phuc on their victory and 

look forward to the next match 

in the league 
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The All-Star Talent Show took place on the 3rd of April, and we 

had some amazing performances from our very talented 

students! Once again, a big thank you to all the parents that came 

to support their children. We are very happy to allow our students 

the opportunity to perform on stage 
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We celebrated Earth Week from April 1st to 5th. Ms. 

Jennifer and Mr. Lam arranged various events and 

activities for our students to participate in ranging 

from dioramas, writing pieces, posters, and cartoon 

strips to raise awareness about protecting our 

environment. 
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Our Students participated in a dodgeball 

tournament against Gamuda Gardens in the last 

week of April. Our students had a wonderful 

experience and managed to win all of their games. 

We hope to continue to grow the sport here at our 

school and look forward to inviting other schools to 

participate in the future. 
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As always, thank you for your continued trust and support. If you have any questions, please feel free to 

email me at the following address 

 

michael.ogden@ciputra.sis.edu.vn 
Kind Regards, 

Michael Ogden (Mr.) 

Principal 


